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Please, You must provide a great part of the millions of dollars for low income 
SENIOR CITIZENS TO REPAIR & upgrade their homes so they may choose to live 
in it instead of going into a nursing home or elsewhere. With the variety of programs 
to house Maine's poor citizens, there has been disgracefully hardly anything for 
Senior Citizens in this matter and you must divert funds for us who need our homes 
fixed, made more livable comfortable and safe. Just planning to help house younger 
generations primarily and often and wrongly only, is not sensible nor creative nor 
with insight. We, the low income elderly can live also another 10, 15, 20 25 years if 
we have proper housing of our own and use these years to continue to be productive 
citizens of merit. Concentrate on us and allow the funding you are approving to go 
more towards Senior Citizens of Maine living in their own little homes and being 
happy to have been part of America and planet earth's society. Thank you for using 
your ability to care. sj


